

Dear Gator and the Fountain Pool Team,

WOW! I am sorry it took so long for me to get a letter to thank you for our beautiful pool and deck. It exceeds our expectations. We sit out there and are so very grateful. The pool, tile and the deck colors are amazing. We just love it!

We have worked with many contractors over the years here in Southwest Florida. This is our first experience to have such a professional, kind, respectful and courteous team from start to finish.

Each step of the way was made easier by the people you employee. It was nice to be able to entrust this job to you and your team. I am sure I may not have been the easiest customer out there. However, every single member of the team went above and beyond to take care of us.

You recommending making one side of the deck larger Gator, really shows you care about your customers. You try to give them something they will truly enjoy. My daughter does her Yoga out there every morning. The one side being larger gives us plenty of room for all the family gatherings too. Nice suggestion!

From my family to yours, thank you for taking care of us and giving us a truly amazing, well used and loved addition to our home. Blessings to all.

Kindly,

Deborah Kirchdorfer Slusser